STATE OF WASHINGTON

WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 ¢ Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 » TTY (360) 586-8203

Ref. No. Docket PL-100014

August 12, 2010

Steve Maudling

President

Olympic Pipe Line Company
2201 Lind Avenue SW, Suite 270
Renton, WA 98055-4047

Dear Mr. Maudling:

RE: 2010 Standard Hazardous Liquid Safety Inspection — Intrastate Laterals

Thank you for your letter dated July 12, 2010 addressing the findings of our inspection
conducted the week of May 17, 2010.

We accept your proposals to bring these items into compliance. Docket number PL-100014 will
be closed as of August 12, 2010.

Staff would like to thank Olympic’s personnel for their cooperation and assistance during this
inspection. If you have any questions or need any further assistance, please contact Kuang Chu
(360) 664-1182. Please refer to Docket PL-100014 in any future correspondence regarding this

inspection.
~ Sincerely,

avid D. Lykken
Pipeline Safety Director

cc: David G. Knoelke, Olympic Pipe Line




